
 

Date of Notice: June 2017 
 
STUDENTS & PARENTS NOTICE 
 
Please be advised of following:  
 
From Monday 10th July 2017, there will be a change to the timing of run 3009 PM.  
 
This service will now depart Miami High at 3:12 pm. 
 
The following is the new timetable. 
 

 
 
 
For any further information please call TransLink on 131230   
Thank you.  Network Planning Department  www.surfside.com.au 
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